
March 8, 2017 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We are currently out of the country and are unable to attend the 

upcoming meeting regarding the boundary of St. Gregory C.S but would 

like to express our support for the continuation of the current boundary, 

that is, not changing the boundary for the multitude of compelling 

reasons presented by the community.  

 

We support the recommendations made by Director Gauthier in his 

Interim Report and trust that the Trustees will approve these 

recommendations at their next Board meeting on March 30th.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gloria & Vlado Vujeva 

 


